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December 28,1995

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: McGuire Nuclear Station i
Docket Nos. 50-369 and 50-370
Generic Letter 89-10: Motor Operated Valve Testing
Notice of Program Closure

Gentlemen:

Pursuant to the requirernents of 10CFR 50.4 and NRC Generic Letter 89-10, McGuire
Nuclear Station wishes to inform you of completion of Generic Letter 89-10
requirements. This includes all initial testing and validation efforts to verify the
capability of safety-related Motor Operated Valves (MOV's) to perform their safety
function and/or to operate under design-basis conditions. The program at McGuire
included a total of 429 safety-related motor operated valves.

As stated in our letter dated September 27,1995, the 1/2EOC10 outages are scheduled for
completion on May 13,1996. Therefore, McGuire suggests a time frame after June 1,
1996 for the NRC inspection of GL 89-10 closure.

We thank you for your assistance in helping us bring this enhancement to nuclear safety
to its final closure. Any questions on this matter may be directed to Dwin Caldwell at i

(704) 875-4328.

Very truly yours,

h (g.
T. C. McMeekin .

Vice President, McGuire Nuclear Station

US Nuclear Regulatory Commission /I o
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xc: Mr. S. D. Ebneter i

Administrator, Region II
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta St., NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Ga. 30323

Mr. Victor Nerses )
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission |

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (14H25)
Washington, D.C. 20553

Mr. Robert E. Martin
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Washington, D.C. 20555 ;

Mr. George F. Maxwell
NRC Senior Resident Inspector !
McGuire Nuclear Station i

Mr. Dayne Brown, Chief
Division of Radiation Protection I

P. O. Box 27687
Raleigh, N. C. 27611-7687 ;

.

i

e- -


